

The Hon Andrew Gee MP

Assistant Minister to the Deputy Prime Minister Federal Member for Calare

Ref: MC19-004139

Mr Patrick Weaver Chairman Project Governance and Controls Symposium 2019 PO Box 3127 BDC ACT 2617

15 OCT 2019

Dear Mr Weaver Port

Thank you for your letter of 27 August 2019 and for your kind words regarding my contribution to the 2019 Project Governance and Controls Symposium held in Canberra recently.

As the Assistant Minister to the Deputy Prime Minister, it was an honour to speak on the importance of effective project management and governance to the Australian Government.

I commend your organisation for providing a platform for your members to grow their industry knowledge and make valuable business connections. I wish you the best for the announcement of your research grants and for next year's symposium.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Gee

I look forward to contitury up again, Pat.
You folks are doing important world!